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Notification of the Impact on Earnings Concerning the Earthquake in Eastern Japan, etc 
 
We offer our deepest sympathies to the people affected by the earthquake and tsunami that struck Eastern Japan on Friday, 
March 11, 2011. 
 
Due to the impact of the earthquake in Eastern Japan and to the scheduled blackouts, we are postponing the product 
delivery date of part of the orders regarding pachislot machine “Evangelion―for your own wish” to the next fiscal year, 
to respond to demands from pachinko halls. 
Meanwhile, the business performance for the year ending March 31, 2011 has been progressing on a level higher than our 
projection and the current forecast will be achieved despite this change in delivery date. 
No revisions will therefore be made to the forecast for the year ending March 31, 2011 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The above forecast relies on judgments and assumptions based on information available as of the date of announcement of 
this material, and is subject to changes in risks, uncertainties, and economy, and other factors that could cause actual 
results to be materially different from expectations. 

◆For inquiries or further information please contact:◆ 

Corporate Communications Office, Fields Corporation 

E Space Tower, 3-6 Maruyama-cho, Shibuya-ku, Tokyo 150-0044 

Tel.: +81-3-5784-2109 Fax: +81-3-5784-2119 


